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Please restrict the use of neonicotenoids to licensed use only, as this helps protect 

our pollinators from the undisputed damage caused by these chemicals ...... it 

interferes with their ability to forage, reproduce, and navigate ..... it interferes with 

their ability to LIVE.  Without our pollinators, we humans have little chance of 

surviving in the world ..... these chemicals undoubtedly harm our species and many 

others as well as the pollinators.  Please control or eliminate the use of these 

chemicals!!!  Thank you, Ann Wichmann 


